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13th September 2024 

Year R Curriculum Presentation 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a Curriculum Presentation on Wednesday 18th September at 

5:30pm in the Hall.   We will give you an overview of how we deliver the seven areas of the Early 

Years Foundation Stage Curriculum in our school. For each of the areas there is an opportunity 

for you to pick up some ideas of how to support your child at home. It is your opportunity to see 

the resources your child will use in school and to ask the questions that will help them at this 

exciting time of their learning. We will also give you an overview of the topics we will be covering 

over the year and what a day in Year R looks like. Hopefully, this will show you what we do so 

that when you ask your child ‘‘What did you do today?’’ you’ll know it was more than ‘‘Nothing!’’  

 

The evening is aimed at parents only and we therefore ask that children do not attend the 

meeting in the hall.   

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jasmine Way 

Year R Team Leader 

mailto:parent.mail@hwis.hants.sch.uk
http://www.hwis.hants.sch.uk/

